
My name is Danielle Snyder and I am thrilled to introduce myself as the new camp
director! This is my first year as a director but with my many years of experience

with children and my passion for watching them grow and explore God's creation
I'm extremely excited about this new adventure. It is a true honor to serve in this
role, and I’m looking forward to the opportunity to work with the children and

their families this year.
I have been a member at Suburban Bethlehem for almost 20 years. In my time

here I have served as Sunday school teacher, VBS teacher, VBS coordinator, and
summer ministries board member. Along with these I've also been a chaperone for

the youth group mission trip to Alaska in 2011 and to the National Youth
Gathering in 2021.

I have seven children and six of them currently attend school at Suburban
Bethlehem. They are Emily (20), Braedon (15), Trinity (13), Korbin (12), Cheyenne
(11), Kaitlyn (11), and Kameron (10). I am a biological mom, an adoptive mom, and
previously a foster mom. I would say it's safe to say that I love children! I believe
children are a gift from God and I love watching them explore and learn about

God and all His creation.
With my heart for children and a passion for ministry, I am committed to creating

a safe, joyful, and spiritually enriching environment for all campers. I look
forward to being able to provide a fun-filled, faith-based experience that allows
children to grow in their relationship with God, develop lasting friendships, and

create memories that will last a lifetime.
This summer, I hope to have the children experience not only fun activities, but

also building character and cultivating a deeper connection to Christ. I believe that
each child is unique and special, and I’m committed to ensuring that every camper

feels valued and supported.
I am thrilled to be a part of this wonderful mission and look forward to the

exciting adventures with these kids!
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